'Precious' Principal Praised



The text below is an extract of a message addressed to Sr Margaret Scott, RNDM, Principal at the Teacher Training College in Yambio from a former student expressing thanks and appreciation.

Thanks to you very much Sr. Margaret Scott for your kind and very thoughtful message you sent to me. I read it with great interest and it took me back to fine and wonderful memories of you, you were our instrument to achieve our goals. You are very PRECIOUS in our eyes and our mind. Principal Sr. Margaret, receive my thanks for all you

did to me and to the rest of my colleagues who are enjoying your knowledge wherever they have gone and I assure you to maintain your partnership with people whose lives have not yet started and they will start their lives through you. May God bless you for your well-done work in South Sudan teachers.

When I look back upon that time, it is as so important in the development of the person that I am today. You taught me dignity and responsibilities. If I hadn't met you as my principal in STTC, my life would be incredibly different. I am not saying my life would be bad, but you opened my eyes to see what I could be and to know good from bad. Your encouragement and persistence in my two years that I spent in STTC have taught me that I am who I am today and to get to the top. I am capable of do(ing) work but it needs effort and a lot of dedication. We will continue trying to make you proud and I want to (express) thanks once again, for you gave me an education so priceless; like water from rain. I don't promise my professional success to my destiny, but I promise to be a wonderful teacher like you Sr. Margaret Scott and like all STTC tutors. You deserve to be a principal because you do teach principles

Only principal(s) like you Sr. Margaret Scott could make college tolerable and goals achievable. Thank you! I always pray for peace in our nation.

Peter Sawat.